Personnel Committee Minutes

Honorable Council City of Newark, Ohio January 10, 2017

There was a meeting of the Personnel Committee in Council Chambers on Monday January 9, 2017 following the Service Committee with these members in attendance:

Ryan Bubb, Chair Alex Rolletta Doug Marmie Dee Hall Curtis Johnson

We wish to Report:

1. **Ordinance No. 17-01** amending the position classification, pay range and department authorization tables of the Department of Safety, Division of Police by creating the classification of Deputy Police Chief, and setting the compensation therefore, and abolishing three Captains positions was considered.

Director Buskirk- I think it was October when the Captains of the Police Department came over and talked with me about wanting to be decertified by Surb in order to become Deputy Chiefs. They asked if I would sign to go in as a joint petition. I did sign and this occurred on or around the first of December.

Motion by Mr. Marmie to send to full Council, second by Mr. Johnson Mrs. Floyd- what is the difference in pay?

Director Buskirk- it is the same

Motion passed by a vote of 5-0.

Ryan Bubb, Chair